
2021-2022 Candidate School Questionnaire 
 

Candidate School Southern Alamance High School 
Office Central District High School Vice Chair School 
Student Designee: Evelyn Jacobs Advisor: Teri Rasa 
 

1. How does your school plan to fulfill the responsibilities of this position? 
Southern Alamance High School plans to provide full support for the District Chair as well as maintain a close 
connection with schools within the central district. We will attend all board meetings, honoring the representation 
of the central district. We will work hard to recruit other schools in the district while maintaining current school 
memberships.  
 

2. What are your Student Council’s qualifications for this position? 
Southern Alamance’s Student Council has been heavily involved with NCASC for ten years. Within those ten 
years we have attended nearly every state, district meeting and summer workshop. We’ve sent delegates to the 
National NCASC Conference two different years. Our Student Council has received recognition as an Honor 
Council eight out of ten of those years. We have held positions on the board three times in this same time 
period; once as Central District Chair, once as President School-Elect and once as President School. We feel 
that these experiences would lend heavily to aid in the successful completion of an NCASC year. In addition, our 
school principal won Cansler Administrator of The Year last year, so we definitely have the support of our 
administration team. Our Student Council has a group of dedicated students along with the same advisor team 
of ten years, ready to take on this opportunity. 
 

3. Why did your Student Council decide to be a candidate for this position? 
Our Student Council wishes to continue being heavily involved in NCASC. We recognize the importance of the 
values and education that NCASC presents to its members. Additionally, we enjoy the opportunities that NCASC 
provides to our students. We look forward to facing the new challenges that this term year will bring.  
 

4. What are your Student Council’s goals as a NCASC state or district officer school? 
Southern Alamance’s Student Council will provide support to the Central District High School Chair. We are 
looking to contact multiple schools and have a goal of recruiting five to ten new schools from the Central District 
within the term. By focusing on one school for one to two months, our goal is attainable. While this goal may not 
seem like a lot, it’s important to recognize the change that it would bring to NCASC membership. In addition to 
this goal, we will be a contributing member of the Central District and State Board.  


